
 

  

                 Headteacher Update  

Sarah  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the summer term! I’m hopeful that the lovely 

weather which began to make an appearance at the end of the   

holidays will continue through the term. 

Firstly, a huge thank you to all parents for your support with the 

changes to the school pick up and drop offs which we made at 

the start of the week. We have seen a huge positive change in 

the reception area, and this in turn has impacted on children arriving in school regulated.  

Just a gentle reminder about school uniform. We do have a school uniform policy and we encourage all        

children to wear their uniform not only as a reference for their day at school, but also to provide a sense of 

community. I am attaching the school uniform poster as a reminder of the expectations for all pupils in school. 

If you have any concerns about school uniform, please contact your child’s class teacher. The WEB team also 

have a range of donated items so please get in touch if you need certain things.  

As part of todays training day, we have continued our work on Safer Working Practices and Unconditional    

Positive Regard for Pupils & Staff. We also had time to work together on activities which are highly regulating  

as well as meet with David Wheeler, the Trust’s Director of People and Culture, to give him feedback on what 

it’s like to work at HMO.  

I hope you all have a wonderful long weekend with your families.  

May: 

6th May Day - school closed 

24th Last day of half term 

June: 

3rd First day of half term 

Diary Dates 

Buds 

Buds have started the new term with lots of spring based learning.  
 
We have been on spring walks in both the rain and shine, counted daffodils  in maths and sprinkled blossom in 
attention autism.  
 
Next week we start our new topic ‘Survival’ and look forward to lots of camping experiences! 



 
Happy Birthday this week to:  

Leyton & Oscar 

Becky Thompson, hairdresser, is available to come into school on Wednesday 17th April 

and Friday 19th April. Please update the care diary to inform class teams if you have ar-

ranged a haircut. Contact Becky on 07793 432898 (£10.00 per cut) 

City Screen Autism Friendly Screening 

Wish is to be screened on Sunday 21st April. The screening will start 

promptly at 11.00am. All tickets for this show cost £3.30. Please 

could  wheelchair users book in advance so they can have enough 

spaces available. Please contact the cinema if you should have any 

special requirements on 01904 612940 or email 

cath.s@picturehouses.co.uk                                                 Thank you! 

Sewells are looking for a casual cleaner.                                                                                            

For further information go to                                                                                                              

Cleaner - York - Casual (0) Hours per week - Sewell Group (workable.com)   

https://apply.workable.com/sewell-group/j/79D90F63E1/

